
 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 
TO:  BDL Board of Trustees 
FROM: Linda Lyshol, Library Director 
DATE: February 18, 2019 
RE:  Request for funds from  Fund 
 
The Union Township Branch request the purchase of the following 
items using the  Fund monies: $3,195.80 for the purchase 
of 84 Vox Books (see accompanying document). Woodlands 
Cooperative is able to obtain a 3% discount. These books will be added 
to our collection and will be available to all branches. We have spoken 
to SMB&T and they approve the purchase, which is a requirement of 
the  Fund. 

www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org 
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What are VOXTM Books? Features

VOX™ Books capture children’s 
attention by combining picture 
books with audio recordings. 
It makes learning and literacy 
development exciting!

Inside of the front cover is a 
permanently attached 5mm 
VOX™ Reader device which 
reads aloud at every fl ip of 
a page.

Children simply push a button 
to listen while they read.

Hardcover book with full audio recording. 
Simply push a button to listen and read 
from beginning to end.

Headphone jack for individual learning 
and a built-in speaker.

77 titles, with more being added frequently!

Fully portable! Rechargeable battery 
allows up to 100 listens per charge. 
No Wi-Fi or data required.

“Kid tough” design, backed by a 
12 month warranty.

Visit www.libraryideas.com/vox-books Email info@libraryideas.com Call 571.730.4300

VOX™ Books is proudly provided by

Studies show that read-alongs 
improve reading comprehension.



Linda Lyshol <lysholl@branchdistrictlibrary.org>

From: Matthew Moses <mmoses@smb-t.com>
Date: Fri, Jan 25, 2019 at 8:51 AM
Subject: RE: Vox books
To: Antonia Dauster <DausterA@branchdistrictlibrary.org>

Good Morning, Antonia,

Yesterday our commiƩee approved the purchase of the Vox Books.  Should I have the check made payable to 
Vox sent to you or someone else?

Best Regards,
MaƩ
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